
January 29, 2020 
Tipton City Hall 

          407 Lynn Street 
          Tipton, Iowa 
 
The City Council of the City of Tipton, Cedar County, Iowa, met in special session at 5:45 p.m.  Mayor Carney called 
the meeting to order.  Upon roll being called the following named council members were present:  Cummins, 
Paustian, McNeill and Anderson.  Absent:  Hembry.  Also present:  Wagner, Armstrong, Lenz, S. Paustian and the 
press.  
 
Agenda:  
Motion by Cummins, second by Anderson to approve the agenda as presented.  Following the roll call vote the 

motion passed unanimously.   

 

New Business: 
1.  Purchase of New Fire Truck and Air Packs/Bottles that would be Funded with a GO Bond 
Motion by Anderson, second by McNeill to approve the purchase of a new fire truck and air packs/bottles that would 

be funded with an 11-year GO Bond.  It would be paid for using $90,000/year township funds that the fire 
department receives.  The motion passed with the following vote: Aye:  Anderson, Cummins, McNeill   

Abstain:  Paustian 
 
2.  Resolution 012920A:  Resolution Approving Application for Urban Revitalization Tax-Exemption Filed by Tim and 
Stephanie McNeill 
Motion by Paustian, second by Cummins to approve Resolution No. 012920A, the resolution approving the application 
for Urban Revitalization Tax-Exemption filed by Tim and Stephanie McNeill.  The motion passed with the following 
vote:  Aye:  Cummins, Anderson, Paustian 
  Abstain:  McNeill 
   
3.  Renewal of the City’s Heartland Sports Complex Agreement   
There was discussion on whether to continue with the agreement with the Heartland Sports Complex or not.  The 
agreement ends June 30th.  It was the consensus of the council to not make a decision until the School, Heartland 
and the City meet again.  
 
4.  Budget Presentation Format  
There was discussion on whether to change the budget presentation format for the budget workshop Thursday, 
February 6th, or not.  It is the consensus of the council to use the same presentation format as the past two years.  
Department heads with a five percent increase will be the only ones that will present.  All the department heads will 
be in attendance to answer any questions. 
  
Adjourn: 

With no further business to come before the council a motion to adjourn was made by Cummins, second by Paustian.  

Following the roll call vote the motion passed unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:27 p.m. 

 

 

Mayor________________________ 

 

 

Attest:________________________ 

City Clerk 

 


